? Welcome to 5t Grade!

Dear 5th Grader,

Welcome to fifth grade! This coming school year, we will be team teaching. Each teacher will have their
own homeroom for ELA and then students will switch between other teachers for math, science, and social
studies. We are glad to have you in our classes and look forward to getting to know you in September,

There are a few things we would like you to think about this summer. The most important math skill you
need for next year is to memorize your multiplication, division, subtraction, and addition facts through twelve,
Practice these if you are weak in this area. If you know the facts, the math problems are much easier.

To help you come prepared to school on the first day, we have included the supply list below:

1 pack of white loose leaf notebook paper, NO spirals

One 2-inch Binder

1 Zipper pencil case with three holes to put into the binder

Binder dividers with pockets — label Math, Science, Social Studies, Reading, Writing
Pack of styluses (for Chromebook use)

3 Highlighters

Fine tip expo markers pkg of 4- black only no colors |
A small box of crayons (24 only) or colored pencils no more than 24 |
9. Pencils - 2 packages please sharpen some at home before coming. No PENS

10. 1 Hand-held pencil sharpener with closed lid to catch shavings

11.  Earbuds in a zip-lock bag or headphones, Please label them with your child's name.

12. 1 container of Lysol wipes please label with student’s name

13.  Reusable water bottle- labeled with name
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**Daily planner for assignments will be provided for students.

For questions about supplies, please email any homeroom teacher:

Miss Gross at kgross@wallkilicsd.k12.ny.us Mrs. Barbato at tharbato@wallkillcsd.k12.ny.us

Mrs, Dore at mdore@wallkilicsd.k12.ny.us

Dates to remember: Open House: Wednesday, September 25th
Parent Teacher Conferences and Early Release: Tuesday, November 26%

We look forward to seeing you in September!
Sincerely,

The 5" Grade Team




